
PRESS COMMUNIQUE 

CLOSURE OF CASH OFFICE 

 

The Public is informed that the Cash Office(Sales of Parking 

coupons , reserved Parking etc) of the Ministry of Land Transport 

& Light Rail situated at 7th Floor, Maxcity Building, Remy Ollier 

Street, Port Louis will be closed on Friday 30 June 2023 at 

12:00 hours. 

 

Any inconvenience is much regretted. 

 

 

Ministry of Land Transport 

And Light Rail 

 


